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The Milford Fall Fair is 75 years old this 
year. And even though the fair has been 
cancelled for 2021, we didn’t want to let 
this important milestone go by without 
sharing some memories with you. 

  

        OUR HISTORY 

The Milford Fall Fair 
began in 1946 to 
celebrate the return of 
the South Marysburgh 
residents who had gone 
off to fight in World War 
II. It has been run since 
the beginning by a board 
composed of members of 
our community. 
Originally, the fair took 
place on Wednesday 
afternoons and many of 
our residents will remember the township’s school children parading into the 
fairgrounds. 

In 1984, the board decided to move the Fair to Saturday afternoon as it is today –  
always under sunny skies. According to local legend, it never rains on the Milford 
Fair! 

 

 


